
1

St Keyne PC

Subject: FW: DONATION FROM PARISH COUNCIL

 
 
From: Carol Ann [mailto:carol.ann102@hotmail.com]  

Sent: 13 November 2020 12:18 

To: St Keyne PC <clerk@stkeyneparishcouncil.org.uk> 

Subject: Re: DONATION FROM PARISH COUNCIL 

 

Hello John   

The £100 donation has been received Thankyou very much  

Carol 

Sent from my iPhone 

 

 

On 11 Nov 2020, at 11:51 am, St Keyne PC <clerk@stkeyneparishcouncil.org.uk> wrote: 

  
Good Morning Carol 
  
At its public meeting last night, St Keyne Parish Councillors voted to make a further 
donation of £100 to the costs of making more face masks. 
  
I’ll be setting up the payments shortly – can you check your statement and let me 
know when it has been received? 

  
Oll an gwella - all the best 
  
  
John 

  
  
  
From: Carol Ann Sent: 03 June 2020 15:49 

To: St Keyne PC <clerk@stkeyneparishcouncil.org.uk> 

Subject: Re: DONATION FROM PARISH COUNCIL 

  

Hello  

Here is a photo of my handy work.  

I have made 400 face masks already and they are still in high demand. 

From Carol Beaver  
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Sent from my iPhone 


